2021-22
2" meeting of IQAC

A meeting was held at the Principal’s Office on 23" December 2021 at 11 am.
The members met in the presence of Principal to discuss the various activities
of the college till date and plan for the activities that may be carried out for
very soon

The following members were present in ghe meeting
1. Prof. V. C. Pandey-Principal """
2. Prof. Anil Pal- Co-Ordinator M

3. Prof. R. K. Pandey-Member%,/jv
4. Dr Ajay Kumar-Member =

=
5. Dr. S. S. Rana -Member W '
6. r Lalit Singh- Member Caﬁl@’;

7. Dr Rajlakshmi Datta-Member

8. Dr Saurabh Srivastava -Member g:
9. Shri Ram Subhag-Member fvin. (o \~-

1. The proceedings of the last meeting held on 5™ August 2021 were read
before the committee and confirmed.

2. It was informed by the Principal that the college has very successfully
organized the 3 days workshop from 27" to 29™ August 2021 on “
Entrepreneurship Awareness Camp” in association with NIESBUD,
Ministry of Skill Development and Entrepreneurship, Gol . The Principal
informed that students were very much benefitted from the workshop
and the last day trip to various successful startup ventures and
interaction with the young entrepreneurs were very beneficial to the
students . It was proposed that more such workshops will be organized
in near future focussing the needs of the present-day youth. The
Principal thanked NIESBUD ,Dehradun Chapter for associating with the
college and the organizing team for the successful workshop.



3. It was informed that new furniture for the new classrooms in the
administrative block has been purchased and have been set up.

4. It was informed that the new software in the library have been installed.

5. It was resolved that a Committee for implementing the New National
Education Policy 2020 will be set up so that the new policy can be
implemented from the next academic session smoothly . It was
proposed that Dr Ajay Kumar will be Co-Ordinator of the Committee .

6. It was decided to increase the number of smart classrooms. A few
classrooms that can be converted to smart classrooms were identified.

7. It was resolved that the process of converting the college library into an
e library and setting up a tie up with e Granthalaya will be accelerated
so that more and more students are benefitted.

8. It was resolved that more and more faculty members will be encouraged
to attend workshops related to implementation of the New National
Education Policy 2020 so that the college can smoothly adopt the
curriculum framework of the new policy as per the directive of the
affiliating University and make the necessary changes in the college
prospectus in the next academic session.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks .



